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Wendy Collard

From: Jenny Lapham
Sent: Tuesday, 21 February 2023 03:52 p.m.
To: 'Paul Hunt'
Subject: FW: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA)

 
Kia Ora Paul 
 
I refer to your e-mail below and our telephone conversation relating to your request and the definition of crime, and 
your clarification that you were not interested in matters such as trespass notices.   Please accept my apologies for the 
delay in replying to your request.  
 
Despite reasonable efforts to locate the information requested, we have not been able to find any documentation and 
therefore decline your request under section 17(e) of LGOIMA.   
 
However I can advise that while Council does not have formal involvement in the prevention of crime, it does work 
proactively with it stakeholders including the University of Otago, to ensure the health and wellbeing of Dunedin 
residents.  Staff meet with the police on a regular basis.  Kevin Mechen is our City Safety  Co-ordinator and he meets 
with police on a regular basis.  You are most welcome to contact him  on kevin.mechan@dcc.govt.nz  if you wish to 
discuss your request with him  and he can call you back.   
 
As we have declined to provide the information requested you are advised that you have the right to seek a review by 
the Office of the Ombudsman. 
 
 
Kā mihi 
 
 
Jennifer Lapham 
Mana Whakahaere Kairuruku/Governance Support Officer 
Governance Group            

P  03 477 4000  |   E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz  
Te Kaunihera a Rohe o Ōtepoti - Dunedin City Council 
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054 
New Zealand 
www.dunedin.govt.nz 
 
 
 
 

From: Paul Hunt <Paul.Hunt@parliament.govt.nz>  
Sent: Thursday, 19 January 2023 3:08 p.m. 
To: Official Information <officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz> 
Subject: LGOIMA Request 
 
Dear Dunedin City Council    
 
I am interested in the information you hold about crime and public disorder in Dunedin to enhance my 
understanding of the impact of crime and responses to crime in Dunedin.   
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Under section 10(1) of the Local Government and Official Information and Meeting Act 1987, I 
request the following information:  
 
 ●All analyses, assessments, recommendations, reports, updates, aide-memoire, evaluations, and 
final copies of written documents the Dunedin City Council has produced or received (including from 
Police) regarding crime and public disorder in Dunedin since 1 June 2019 that are not currently in the 
public domain.    
 
 ● All communications and correspondence the Dunedin City Council has had with any agencies, 
organisations and representatives regarding crime and public disorder in Dunedin, including efforts to 
reduce or prevent such crime and public disorder, since 1 January 2022.            
  
Where information is withheld, I request you provide the reason for refusal and the grounds in 
support of that reason. 
 
I request where an entire document is withheld that the title, date and a summary of the information it 
contains be provided in so far as is consistent with the Act.   
 
This is not a request for the names of officials or their personal and private information. 
 
I ask receipt of this request is acknowledged.  
 
Please send your acknowledgment and final response to paul.hunt@parliament.govt.nz  
    
Yours sincerely 
   
Paul Hunt 
 
 

 
 
Paul Hunt | Advisor 
National Leader’s Office | National.org.nz 
021 117 5290 | D: 04 817 6596 
Parliament House, Parliament, Wellington 6011 
 
 

 


